Vicki Boguszewski

From: Marianne van den Broek <info@sandisle.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 5:28 PM

To: Vicki Boguszewski

Subject: Re: FAPAP Follow up

The high points from FAPAP for me were:
- To learn an new definition for public art: Public art is different ways to get engaged.

- The argumentation why you should create a masterplan and how it builds support for your program. How it
involves a lot of input. It requires listening, invite participation, survey areas in important places in the
community. Doing outreach. You need to go where people gather. Once the plan is developed it continues to
change. The goal is to have diverse communities that are headed in the same direction.

Accept change and move on: stay flexible, use new tools and ask questions.

- With public art you can make an environment. Not all art has to be permanent. Your are leaving space for
memories in the future and inspire a higher level of engagement from the community. Less traditional art
making is often like a fresh breath of air to reinvigorate life in an area. For example the horses in London
http://www.latimes.com/travel/deals/la-trb-london-fourth-plinth-trafalgar-square-20141229-story.html

- When you are remembering an event, person or occurrence whose memories matter?
Capture every bodies imagination.

)

Marianne

On Wed, May 3, 2017 at 10:17 AM, Vicki Boguszewski <vboguszewski@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Thank you!

From: Marianne van den Broek [mailto:info@sandisle.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 10:16 AM

To: Vicki Boguszewski <vboguszewski@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Re: FAPAP Follow up

Will do

On May 3, 2017 10:06 AM, "Vicki Boguszewski" <vboguszewski@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:




Hi Marianne,

Hope all is well with you. Would you please send me your primary 'take-aways' from the FAPAP Conference;
maybe the three or four highpoints of the Conference or the most important messages you brought home?

I am developing my Admin Report for the May meeting and planned to have you and Richard each give a
brief follow up summation, but since you will not be there, I will share your pov.

Thank you!

Best regards,
Vicki

Art In Public Places Administrator |Planning Department | City of Key West

1300 White St.| Key West, FL 33040| Tel: 305-809-3779<tel:(305)%20809-3779>
vboguszewski@cityofkeywest-fl.gov<mailto:vboguszewski@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>| www.cityofkeywest-
fl.gov<http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov/>
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Best regards,

Marianne van den Broek

Sandisle LLC

PO BOX 1061
Key West FL

305 896 5503
www.sandisle.com




